
OFFICIAL NOTICE
BOROUGH OF PLEASANT

HILLS
TAKE  NOTICE  that  the
borough  Council  of  the
Borough of Pleasant Hills will,
at its meeting to be held on
Thursday,  March  7,  2024  at
5:00 p.m. in the Pleasant Hills
Municipal  Offices,  275  Curry
Hollow Road, Building 1, Suite
220,  Pennsylvania  15236,  to
hold a Special Meeting to vote
on advertising of bid dates for
construction  and  ground
improvement.  All  interested
parties  are invited to attend
the hearing.

Kelly Theiss
Borough Manager


